
May 27, 2019


Dr. Sergio Eduardo de Paiva Gonçalves
Editor-in-Chief
Brazilian Dental Science
Sao Paulo, Brazil


Dear Editor,
We would be grateful if the manuscript titled " Botulinum toxin-A injections as therapy for chronic painful post-traumatic trigeminal neuropathy: case report" could be considered for publication in the Brazilian Dental Science. The manuscript is original, has not been published previously, and it is not currently under consideration for publication in any other journal. Additionally, I would like to inform that the mentioned manuscript has been read and approved by all authors and is free of conflict of interest. If accepted, the manuscript will not be published elsewhere in the same form, in any language, without the written consent of the publisher.
I look forward to your reply.

Sincerely,
Giancarlo De la Torre Canales, PhD
Department of Prosthodontics - Bauru School of Dentistry, University of São Paulo
Al. Octávio Pinheiro Brisola, 9-75.
Zip Code: 17012-901, Bauru, SP, Brazil 
Tel: + 55 42 999459674

E-mail: giank_28@hotmail.com
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